
Heja is a mobile team management program which is free to the user and is available both in the Apple App 
Store and Google Play.

You will be sent a team code once your fees have been paid. When you enter the team code you simply 
follow the steps to add yourself (as a parent) and your child/children. Older children can join themselves if 
they wish to have the app on their phone, but we also recommend you join as their parent.

Following is some information to help you with this process.



IMPORTANT:

When you add your child’s 
name after their last name 
add a code which will be 
used to track age groups 
for training purposes.

The code is the age group 
your child will compete in 
this season and their sex, 
e.g. Holly Gray 13G, 
Armani Lemalu 13B.



There is  message board where 
comments and replies can be 
followed under one post.



There is a schedule for training 
practice and competitions/games. 

If training is cancelled it will be 
done in the app and a notification 
will appear on your phone.



When you click on the practice for both yourself as a parent and your 
child/children. 

As a parent if you click on ‘Going’ that will mean you will be remaining 
at the grounds for the training session and will be available to assist 
the coaches. 

If you select ‘Not Going’ you are dropping off your child/children and will 
not be available assist the coaches.

This will give us an indication if we have enough support to run the 
training session.





You can choose what details 
are displayed publicly on 
your profile such as phone 
numbers or address.


